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Tuesday, 5th September 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome Back to St Joseph's Primary! 

 

I hope this letter finds you and your families safe and well. As a wet Summer comes to an end 

and the Autumn sun begins, it was with great joy that we welcomed back our wonderful pupils for 

another exciting school year!  

 

Our school is buzzing with excitement as we prepare to create memorable learning experiences 

for our children. We have missed their laughter, curiosity, and enthusiasm filling our classrooms, 

and we loved seeing their smiling faces back in classrooms once again. As always, we are 

dedicated to providing the highest standard of education and ensuring a safe and nurturing 

environment for your children.  

 

Our team of passionate and skilled teachers have been busy planning a range of exciting 

activities and projects that will ignite their imaginations and fuel their love of learning. From cross-

curricular adventures to engaging practical experiments, we have a curriculum that will captivate 

and challenge your child every step of the way. Further information on exactly what your child will 

be learning this term, as well as how you can support them, will be shared at the end of the 

week. We believe that learning should be a thrilling voyage of discovery, and we can't wait to 

embark on this journey together.  

 

In addition to our academic pursuits, we are committed to fostering strong partnerships with our 

parents and the wider community. We value your involvement and encourage open 

communication throughout the school year. Please keep an eye out for our regular newsletters, 

parent meetings, and opportunities to participate in school events. Dates for the term will be 

shared during the week, and will be constantly updated and shared during the term. 

 

As we begin this new chapter, I want to assure you that the well-being and happiness of your 

child remains at the heart of everything we do. Our dedicated Child Wellbeing Lead is always 

available to provide support, and we have further enhanced our safeguarding measures to 

ensure their safety.  

 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions. We 

firmly believe that by working together, we can provide the best possible education and 

experiences for your child.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once again, a warm welcome back to St Joseph's Primary School. Let's make this a year to 

remember!  
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Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr P Craig 
Headteacher 

 
 

 


